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Poland would like to thank the delegation of the United States for comprehensive national report and active participation in this cycle of the UPR process.
We welcome USA’s efforts undertaken to comply with the recommendations accepted during the second UPR cycle. We appreciate steps taken to fight all forms of discrimination, including providing for effective remedies to those affected by the misconduct by police officers and law enforcement agencies.
Nevertheless Poland would like to recommend to the US to protect expanded and equitable access to health care 
We welcome the focus on the role of human rights in US foreign policy, following the formation of the Commission on Unalienable Rights. 
We recommend to the United States to recommit to multilateral human rights institutions. 
We would be particularly satisfied to see the US in the Human Rights Council again.
Thank you for your attention.
